
NEOkla Minutes  May 8, 2018  
 
Board members present were Jason Baney – RE, Neil Cox – Assistant RE, Todd 
Swain – Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, Jeff Maize, James Stowers, Mike 
Tritt, and George Walker.  The minutes of the April meeting and the treasurer’s 
report were approved as presented. 
 
Autocross Report – Jeff Maize:  We had two events with 58 entries for the first 
and 57 for the second.  The next event will be at Stroud. 
 
Road Racing: AVRG’s next event will be the backwards race at Hallett on Labor 
Day weekend.  It will be a Time Trials and double regional event.. 
 
Road Rally – Garry Deaton:  NEOkla held a rally on April 22.  There were 8 legs 
in the rally, with seven entries and six finishers. 
 
Rally Cross – Jason Baney:  Nothing planned yet. 
 
Old Business:  
 
Jason Baney presented several possible designs for an autocross t-shirt.  They 
will be available on facebook for members to vote on their favorite design. 
 
Street Survival School – no progress on finding a site. 
 
NEOkla decals – on order. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Betty Martin 


